
                      Prayer Newsletter from April 2023 

1) From the church of Borgofranco sul Po now 

Borgocarbonara) –  

The meetings are well attended, often and the spiritual climate is 

fresh and pleasant -I am currently doing expository studies on the 

first letter of the Corinthians - 

2) From the small assembly of Mirandola: 

The Lord is blessing this growing group. 

Here I am doing studies on Messianic prophecies in the Old 

Testament. 

We note with joy the participation in the Sunday adoration 

services of most of the believers of Mirandola - 

3) New evangelistic project for the village of Bergantino (3 km 

from our house) 

Every Wednesday brother Valerio and I are there to distribute 

portions of the Gospel of John and other literature. 

Several people accepted them and some people stopped to talk to 

us. 

4) From our home : 

We are fairly well (except when the weather changes suddenly to 

create some physical problems) - 

Contacts and friendships grow and there are many stories we 

could share-We tell you only one. 

A new friend of ours, from a Bed and Breakfast close to us, had 

invited us for a "Special Event": A shamanic encounter complete 

with a “magic circle" which she had advertised with posters. We 

explained to her the consequences it would have that and we 

prayed it that God would confound the Enemy. 

Yesterday (Hallelujah) she canceled this event because she 

wanted to listen to our advice. Her name is Daniela.. pray for her 

conversion. 

Thank you for making it this far. God bless you! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Books table in the town of BERGANTINO (RO)  


